
 

21 November 2023 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers and Leavers, 
 
GCSE Presentation Evening – Tuesday 28 November 2023 -  6.30pm-7.30pm 
 
I am writing to invite you to attend our annual GCSE Presentation Evening. This is a special evening to 
celebrate your achievements and we look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. Your GCSE 
certificates will be presented formally and, afterwards, your Art and Photography coursework will be 
available for you to collect.  If you are unable to collect your coursework on the night, please could you 
arrange to collect it from Reception prior to the end of term on 19 December 2023. The dress code for the 
evening is smart. 
 
We are very privileged to invite Drew Hallam to give a presentation during the evening. Drew is a local 
musician who has overcome significant challenges to succeed and follow his dreams. We know his 
message will be inspirational to all. 
 
The presentation evening is a highlight on The Roseland calendar and I do hope that you and your family 
will be able to attend. 
 
We would be grateful if you could complete the reply slip below and return to Reception at school or 
alternatively, you can e-mail enquiries@theroseland.co.uk if you are able to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Richard Clarke 
Headteacher 
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Please return to: Reception Office, The Roseland Academy, Tregony, Truro. TR2 5SE 
 
GCSE Presentation Evening – Tuesday 28 November 2023 -  6.30pm-7.30pm 
 
I/we confirm that I/we will be able to attend the GSCE Presentation Evening on Tuesday 28 November 2023. 
 
 
Student Name:  ………………………………………………………………  (Please print)       
 
 
No. of seats required:  …………… 
 



 


